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06th May 2021 
 
Re: Remote Learning day Friday 21st May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope that you and your family are keeping well. 

I am writing to inform you that on Friday 21st May 2021 there will be a remote learning day for all 

year groups.  Students will not be attending school in person on Friday 21st May, instead they will 

have work set by their subject teachers on Goggle Classroom which they will be expected to 

complete. 

As you will be aware, the government cancelled GCSE examinations for 2021.  Teachers are expected 

to submit GCSE grades for all Year 11 student that they teach.  On the 21st May, teachers will be in 

school participating in a moderation day.   

I hope that you understand that teachers will need time to standardise and moderate the GCSE 

assessments that Year 11 students have undertaken in order to ensure that the grades that they are 

awarding are accurate and fair. 

Pupils will be expected in school as normal in Monday 24th May. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
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